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October 31, 2015

Marie Wassik

by the Wassik family

November 1, 2015

Bob Slabinski

by David & Candice Zychowski
Rose Nardi by Tim & Pamm Ehrler
Cpl. John E. Gurovich (46th
anniversary) by his mother Gisele
November 2, 2015

All Souls

November 3, 2015

Communion Service

November 4, 2015

Communion Service

November 5, 2015

Communion Service

November 6, 2015

Marguerite & Frank Welcome

by their daughter-in-law Judy
November 7, 2015

Dad Gondek by the Gondek family
November 8, 2015

Thomas O’Connor by his family
Joseph Lombardi by Barbara Wolf
Joseph Fabrizio (22nd anniversary)
by his family

Readings for the Week of November 1, 2015

Sunday:
Monday:
Tuesday:

Rv 7:2-4,9-14/1 Jn 3:1-3/Mt 5:1-12a
Wis 3:1-9/Rom 5:5-11 or 6:3-9/Jn 6:37-40
Rom 12:5-16b/Lk 14:15-24

Wednesday: Rom 13:8-10/Lk 14:25-33

Thursday: Rom 14:7-12/Lk 15:1-10
Friday: Rom 15:14-21/Lk 16:1-8
Saturday: Rom 16:3-9, 16, 22-27/Lk 16:9-15

Next Sunday: 1 Kgs 17:10-16/Heb 9:24-28/Mk 12:38-44

or12:41-44

Parish Support October 25, 2015

Weekly
On-line giving

The second collection next weekend is the monthly

offering.

$8,139.00

$1,103.00
Total $9,242.00

Calendar

11/2  7:00 p.m.
11/3  9:00 a.m. Foodshare Truck

11/4  7:00 p.m. Human Needs Meeting—Gath. Space
11/7  4:30 p.m. Mass Choir

11/8 Coffee Sunday

Legion of Mary—Gathering Space

There will be no 7:45 a.m. Mass on Tuesday, November
3, Wednesday, November 4 and Thursday, November 5.
Msgr. Motta will be attending the Convocation of Priests
of the Archdiocese. A communion service will be held.

All Souls envelopes are available for your intentions on
the tables as you enter the worship space. We will place
the envelopes on the altar during the month of
November and | will pray for your intentions.

Monsighor Motta

Adoration of the Blessed
Sacrament
will take place this Friday after the 7:45
Mass until noon. There should be at
,.‘,.ﬂ. least three adorers for every hour.
OraliQnl pjease sigh up on the poster in the
Gathering Space; your phone number should be included
in the event of a cancellation or a funeral. If you are
unable to attend, please call Bob Murphy at (860) 673-
9551.

Euc ristic

Altar Server Meeting and Training
Session

Sunday, November 1 at 6:00 p.m. ALL
current Altar Severs and anyone
interested in becoming an Altar Server
should attend this annual meeting. You will
get a chance to meet your fellow Altar
Servers, we will review current practices and you will have
a chance to ask questions. Anyone interested in becoming
a server will remain for a training session. Questions,
comments, concerns email Amanda McCaffrey at
st.marys.peerconnections@gmail.com or call 860-716-
4978.

All Women of the Parish-

Plan to renew your spirit at "Gratitude for Laughter in
Our Lives”, an evening retreat at Our Lady of Calvary
Retreat Center, 31 Colton St., Farmington from 7-9 pm
Wed. Nov. 18. There is a 520 offering with checks made
payable to Our Lady of Calvary Retreat Center. Please RSVP
to Barbara Costello by Nov. 15 at (860) 673-4207, 13 Bella
Lane, Unionville, CT 06085.



ALL SAINTS

NovEMBER 1, 2015

Front and Center
Our grand piano will be moved front
and center as Rick Daddario presents a
one-hour piano concert in our church
on Sunday, November 15" from
2:00pm-3:00pm. The concert, which is
open to the general public FREE OF CHARGE, will feature
an hour-long medley of standard favorites, songs from
Broadway and film, and pop/contemporary tunes.
Refreshments will be offered in the Gathering Space
after. For those wishing to contribute, a free-will offering
will be accepted with 100% of all proceeds to be donated
to the Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation (JDRF)
North Central CT/Western MA Chapter and Greater New
Haven Chapter. Plan to attend and bring a friend.

The Human Needs Committee will meet Wednesday,
November 4 at 7:00 p.m. in the Gathering Space. All are
welcome. If you have any questions, please call Alice
Crozier at (860) 673-4282 or alcroz@att.net.

BAKELESS BAKE SALE!

No baking to do, no sweets to tempt!
Proceeds to benefit St. Mary’s Scholarship Fund
Donations collected at all masses
NOVEMBER 7' and 8"

Special envelopes are included with the
church offering envelopes
and in the Gathering Space
Contact Fran Javaruski 860 404-5898

A planning meeting for this year's Children's Christmas
Party and Christmas Ornament Workshop will be held in
the Church's Hospitality Room on Sunday, November 8 at
7:00 pm. Please come with any ideas you have for easy
ornaments, etc. Any questions, please call Lynne Murphy
(860)-673-9551 or Olivia Germano (860) 678-0597.

From Sisters Maureen & Theresa—House of
Bread

Dear Msgr. Motta, George Crowley and Friends at St.
Mary Star of the Sea,

We, at the House of Bread, are deeply grateful for the
time and energy put into the successful Sept. 29th Golf
tournament. The donation of $4,457.14 and $1,100 Stop
and Shop cards will greatly assist our program for the
hungry and needy in Hartford. Thank you again for your
continued support and generosity.

Tutors Needed:.

The House of Bread, a non-profit multi-service agency
and a ministry of the Sisters of St. Joseph, is seeking
volunteer tutors (especially retired teachers and social
workers) for its adult education (GED) program and ESOL
classes.

The GED classes are held Monday through Thursday, 9:30
— 11:30 a.m. at the House of Bread’s North Main Street
classrooms. Tutors are needed for one or two mornings a
week to work with one to three women seeking their
high school equivalency degree. Please call Sister Theresa
Fonti, CSJ, or Sister Maureen Faenza, CSJ, at 860.
549.4188, Ext. 202 for additional information.

The ESOL (English for Speakers of Other Languages)
classes for adults are held Monday through Thursday,
9:30 — 11:30 a.m. at the House of Bread’s Jubilee House
facility, a former convent adjacent to St. Augustine
School at 40 Clifford Street (off Maple Ave.) in Hartford’s
South End. Please call Sister Anne Brown, CSJ, ESOL
Program Director, at 860. 247.3030, Ext. 108 for
additional information. The House of Bread, which was
founded 35 years ago by Sister Theresa Fonti and Sister
Maureen Faenza, provides urban ministry — i.e., food,
shelter, and education -- to Hartford’s poorest residents.

Social Justice

Foodshare Truck will be available in the Church parking
lot from 9—9:30 a.m. ——  November 3 & 17

Call Pat Robotham 860 673-3435 if you have questions.
The schedule for the remainder of the year is on the
bulletin board in the Gathering Space.

Date: Friday, November 6—Time: 6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.
Location: Memorial United Methodist Church, Avon -
Fellowship Hall sponsored by their Missions committee
with camaraderie and sweets! Followed by a
presentation from Farmington Valley American Muslim
Center regarding feeding the hungry of Hartford County.
Cost: Donations

All proceeds to benefit this year's End Hunger FV Food
Packing Event on 1/16/16.

Out of the Mouths of Babes

Asked what she had learned during the service, little Jane
replied, “A Christian should have only one spouse. This is
called monotony.”

After a night of swatting bugs on their camping trip,
Keisha asked her mom, “How did two mosquitoes survive
the entire trip on Noah's ark?”.



